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Comments: Dear Madam/Sir,

As a frequent visitor to Swan Valley, this correspondence transmits my strong opposition to the project as

described as well as the Categorical Exemption determination.  A project of this scale and location demands a

close and thorough examination of all the impacts that it will have on the local environment, both natural and

built.  To not demand an environmental impact statement for this project would make a mockery of the NEPA

protections provided specifically for projects like this Swan Valley proposal.  I urge you to ensure that an accurate

and thorough EIS be drafted and distributed prior to any decisions whether the project warrants approval.  Thank

you for your consideration.

Regards,

Brian Johnson


